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Oregon’s current vote-by-mail system is well-administered and has proved effective 

for citizens to use. It has not been shown to be subject to fraud any more than voting 

on Election Day only.  After several decades of use, the state has perfected a very 

efficient system.  Why would the state want to revert to a more expensive, arcane 

system of gathering votes? 


